Julie Zanzi

I live in Ridgefield WA and I am vehemently opposed to the Kalama Methanol facility at the Port
of Kalama. It is very short-sighted to propose an industry that will forever negatively impact our
environment for future generations and in return create a few hundred jobs to provide methanol to
China for plastic. Please do not approve the permit to allow this facility to operate. Thank you, Julie
Zanzi



